
Up-coming event of KGF 
 
KGF is planning to organize a workshop on “Fodder Production in Saline Prone Coastal 
Region of Bangladesh”. The workshop will be held at SAC Conference Room, AIC Building, 
BARC Complex, Farmgate, Dhaka-1215 on 07 August 2017. 
  

The objectives of the workshop are as follows: 
 

 To identify the constraints and explore the possibilities of Fodder production 
in Coastal Saline Areas of Bangladesh 

 

 Status and Potential of the Sheep rearing in the Coastal Region in Bangladesh 
 

Around 45 experts from Agricultural Research, Education and Extension agencies of the relevant 
field from Bangladesh are expected to participate in the workshop. Vice Chancellor, Khulna 
University; Executive Chairman, BARC and Director-General, BLRI have given their 
consent to present in the workshop and expect from them to guide us in formulation of 
appropriate recommendations for increasing the fodder production in Southern Coastal Region in 
Bangladesh.  

 


